

Dallimore Primary and Nursery School

Dallimore Road, Kirk Hallam, Ilkeston, Derbyshire DE7 4GZ (0115) 932 0741

Email: <u>enquiries@dallimore.derbyshire.sch.uk</u> Website: www.dallimore.derbyshire.sch.uk

Headteacher: Rachel Crowther 10th October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to inform you that the two year nursery will be closed on **Friday 1st December**. This is because the staff are involved with taking the Reception children on a trip that day. Yours sincerely,

Mrs Henshaw



